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Dear Brown County Commissioners Board,

My name is Kimon Faubion of Coldwell Banker Real Estate and this letter is an appeal to you for
permission for Bill and Leska Douglas to clean out and clear away brush and trees from an irrigation
water ditch that goes from Ricky Boxs' property across the Brown County property shown and over to the
subject property that Bill and Leska Douglas are purchasing.

The Douglas' will possibly need to remove the fencing on both sides of the county owned strip of land
and possibly use machinery to perform the task of cleaning and clearing the ditch as well as rebuilding
the water trench after many years of non use and neglect.

The Douglas' agree to rebuild and repair any fences that may need to be removed.

Please consider this appeal and | hope you will agree to allow them to make these improvements to the
proposed water ditch so that the contingency for the water access issuess can be fulfilled according to
the purchase contract.

Mr. Wayne Shaw knows about the proposed land owned by Brown County and the location of it, and he
informed me that this particular tract would not be used for any county purpose.

Thank you for your consideration on this matter and please sign this document as your approval for their
activities on the county owned property shown.
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